
The Oregon Department of Human Services has an outstation at Oasis Health Center, I have served 
as a Family coach there since January of 2024. In that time, I have had the honor to work with 82 
families, all have utilized one or more of the self sufficiency programs that are offered: Temporary 
Assistance for Needy Families, Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program, Employment Related 
Child Care, and Oregon Health Plan.  

60% of those families are still engaging in services and support through services offered at the Self 
Sufficiency Outstation at Oasis.  

40% of those families no longer need or have disengaged from services at the Self Sufficiency 
Outstation at Oasis. 

3% no longer need Self Sufficiency Services and are Self Sufficient.  

80% of the families that we are currently working with have not relapsed.  

20% have relapsed.  

30% mothers/families had their child placed by Child Welfare to Resource Care or Relative Care at 
the child’s birth 

75% of the mothers/families we have worked with had prior Child Welfare Involvement or a History 
of Child Welfare involvement in their life.  

41% have current Child Welfare Involvement.  

64% are Housed in permanent Housing.  

12% are unhoused.  

23% are in Temporary Housing.  

 

Further Break Down of the Data around Emergency Lodging and those who have utilized it:  

86% have moved on to being permanently housed.  

13% have moved back to being unhoused.  

 

 


